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Important information in the Flyer Below: 

 

Please EMAIL ONLY all Pre Orders to 

MSantosSilvaCACDA@gmail.com  

 

Please DO NOT leave orders in the comment section of this 

Flock note. We will not be checking that information regularly.  

Also DO NOT phone or text them.   

Only Email Orders will be filled. Thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

We have a limited supply so once they are gone no more are 

going to be ordered prior to the National Convention. You will 

receive a return email confirmation if we still have inventory at 

the time we receive your order.  

 

The orders will be filled first come first served Via Email. 

At this time they will only be sold to CA CDA Members. 

 

Payment information will be return emailed to you with 

confirmation of your pre-order. 

 

mailto:MSantosSilvaCACDA@gmail.com


Your pre-order will be held upon request, you can send payment 

on or before July 15th to hold your pre-order prior to remaining 

items going to the Sales table at the Workshops. 

 

If you or your Court has a bulk order we can work on the 

shipping costs for you. 

 

Pins are only being sold in bundles at this time. No Individual 

pins will be sold prior to the National Convention. 

 

If you need pins for Convention get your orders in Now! 

 

Thank you again for all of your understanding during this 

process. With the demand and limited supply we need to make 

sure we have all orders coming in one format. 
 

 

 



 
 


